






It’s been a great year at Holly Tree 
Lodge and we have welcomed many 
new residents to our family.

The latest resident to move in was not of the usual 
kind though – Arnie the local neighbourhood cat 
decided to adopt us! He discovered what we already 
knew; that Holly Tree Lodge is a great place to call 
home and his presence has been rather lovely for 
staff and residents alike.

Staying with an animal theme we were delighted 
to have regular visits from Adrian and his 
Dementia Dogs. They have had a huge impact on 
our residents with their calming temperaments, 
affectionate nature and of course, there gorgeous 
coats which everyone loves when cuddling these 
fantastic animals. We look forward to many more 
visits this year and to enjoying the benefits that this 
most simple of pleasures bring to us all.

2018 promises to be a busy and prosperous year for 
us all with an exciting new ‘Dementia Cafe’ planned, 
we’ll let you know more in our next update. We also 
look forward to lots of great activities in addition to 
the high levels of everyday care that we give.

Things have been a little chilly for 
some of our staff – they took part in 
the Ice Bucket Challenge and raised a 
great amount for residents funds!

We love a good staff story and there have been a 
couple that we’d like to share with you. Sarah was 
promoted from Deputy Manager to Manager as 
Joanne moved to Flower Park and our lovely cook, 
Sue, celebrated a special birthday with us all! This 
was in addition to lots of other milestone birthdays 
enjoyed by our residents this year.

In the summer, we brought the beach to 
Doncaster with an amazing beach party where 
everyone had a fab time wrapping up the day 
with a fish and chip tea and another highlight 
was our Jack and the Beanstalk panto and festive 
buffet. Both were huge hits with our residents and 
their friends and families and shows that life at 
Town Moor House is filled with fun and warmth 
alongside our specialist care.

Proud to be part of the local community 
the staff and residents like to be 
involved in things that take place, either 
on a regular basis or as a ‘one-off’.

One thing that we do each week is visit the village 
hall for Curling. It’s a great way of doing a little 
exercise and getting to chat to other people who 
live in the village.

We were thrilled that the Tour of Britain was to pass 
through the village too as Stage 3 was held entirely 
in North Lincolnshire. It was a delight to watch such 
talented sports people and to welcome them to this 
undiscovered part of rural Britain – a place that we 
are proud to work in and call our home.

And, if that wasn’t enough inspiration to go and do 
something that poses as a little personal challenge, 
some of our staff have decided to do a tandem sky 
dive this year to raise money for resident’s funds! 
We wish them luck but do think that two wheels 
rather than two parachutes may have proved a little 
less exhilarating!

Royal wedding fever may be sweeping 
the nation but we had a very special 
occasion of our own last year! 

Congratulations were definitely in order for one 
bride and groom who brought their wedding to us so 
that the bride’s mum, who lives at Flower Park, could 
enjoy celebrations with them. We all had a lovely 
time and wished them well in their new life together.

Joanne continues to do a fantastic job in making 
Flower Park a great place for staff and residents 
alike and lots of new team building and resident 
initiatives have been created.

Some of the staff are taking part in the Great North 
Run this year and will be cheered on by some of our 
residents who will enjoy a day out together up to 
the North East.

Ending on a high note, the very lovely George has 
created the first Flower Park choir which has gone 
down a treat and is giving so many residents, friends, 
family and the staff lots of happy times. Maybe this 
could be the start of a Trust Care Group Choir?
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INDUSTRY News

Events
January
21st	� National Hug Day – Go on, give someone you 

love a hug and spread a little cheer this winter

27th 	� National Story telling week – We’ll be sharing 

some of our favourites this week. How about you?

February
13th	� Pancake Day – Always celebrated in our homes!

March
1st	� World Book Day – We’ll be encouraging our 

residents and their visitors to share their 

favourite book of all time so we can all enjoy!  

Get your thinking caps on!

5th	� British Pie Week – Wonder what will be on the 

menu this week. Lovely!

17th	� English Tourism Week – So, where is the best 

place in England that you’ve been?

29th	� Wear a Hat Day – Don your caps, doff your hats and 

do it all for Brain Tumour Research. We will be!

April
1st	� Stress Awareness Month – Because we all need 

to take good care of ourselves

10th	� Parkinson’s Awareness Week – Driving forward 

research and raising the profile 

21st	� National Tea Day – Not that we need a reason to 

put the kettle on!

May
1st	� Local Community History Month – Time for 

sharing our heritage so that tales from our local 

communities are not forgotten and passed on to 

the next generation

3rd - 6th	� Tour de Yorkshire – So proud that Doncaster is 

one of eight host towns once again

21st	� Dementia Awareness Week – Tackling something 

close to our hearts

June
1st 	� National Fish and Chip Day – Happy to be 

treating everyone to this teatime treat today!

11th	� Carers Week – Supporting the thousands of 

carers across the UK and thanking  

our wonderful staff who do a great job  

all year round.

Who cares wins
Over 3.2% of the nation’s population reside in a care 
home, either nursing, residential or specialist care.

And, as the population continues to 
grow with a higher percentage of the 
adult population requiring residential 
or nursing care in later life it is 
important that the industry is poised 
to cope with this.

The Care Quality Commission (CQC) 
regulate many homes and we are 
proud to be part of this organisation 
as we strive to elevate our homes 
from ‘Good’ rating to ‘Outstanding’. 

Its role is to raise the standards of our 
care homes and how it is delivered. 

This will link seamlessly with the 
Government Green Paper on social 
care expected to be published in the 
summer of 2018.

This will tackle the way in which the 
current systems operate and it is 
expected that changes will be realised 
in the long term from this review.

We look forward to any positive 
changes that support the work  
we do at our local level.


